Berry, Taylor

From: Mark Kaisoglus <mark.kaisoglus@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 5, 2022 1:39 PM

To: Statements

Subject: Docket E-100, Sub 180CS

To Whom it May Concern,

Please concern this note a formal comment and request to reject Duke Energy's proposed restructuring of Net Energy
Metering and additional $14/mo charge directed at rooftop solar customers. Now is the time we should be encouraging
INDUSTRY to improve technology and implementation to better handle distributed power generation. It is not the time
to penalize citizens seeking to control energy costs, provide flexibility and power generation to the regulated industry,
and increase alternatives to fossil fuels. Thank you,

Mark Kaisoglus
484-525-0755

(Kindly keep my phone number confidential should this note be published)
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